
Welcome! 
Public Engagement Meeting # 3- Murphy Lot Visioning Project 

7:30 – 8:30 p.m.  Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

Meeting held via Zoom 
Purpose:  
The purpose of this Third Public Engagement Meeting for the Murphy Lot Visioning Project is 
to review and introduce information to us all regarding the project area and the visioning 
and planning process that we have all been undertaking together. Through this meeting, 
participants will catch up on the details and parameters that surround the project, and we 
will also be reviewing the responses from a second project survey that was conducted after 
our second meeting. A preliminary conceptual design for short term and long term visions for 
the lot will be discussed. Community members will then be prepared to provide additional 
feedback on the preliminary designs and let their additional ideas for the lot be heard.  The 
ultimate goal is to develop a consensus surrounding the vision(s) for the Murphy Lot. Then, 
the necessary preparations and planning can begin for the development/implementation of 
the vision/plan for the lot.

Format:  
The format of this meeting will be a presentation/discussion via Zoom. This meeting will have three 
primary components: 

1. A project overview for review or introduction for the meeting participants.
2. A presentation regarding the results of the Second Survey and the preliminary vision(s) for the lot.
3. An opportunity for additional feedback and questions to be asked by all participants.

Input and Feedback: 
Your thoughts and ideas, about the project, are valuable.  Please reserve your comments and 
questions for the portion of the meeting designated for that purpose. 

Thank you all for your participation in this project and your valuable input and feedback. 




